
 
 

 

 

 

October 7, 2023 
  
 

Intel Supplier, 

 

We are closely monitoring the situation in Israel and taking steps to safeguard and support our 

workers and facilities. 

 

Currently, our operations are continuing and there is no impact to customer commitments. 

 

We will keep you updated as the situation evolves. 

 

As always, we appreciate your support to Intel.  Your Intel commodity manager will be in contact for 

any specific needs, as appropriate. 
 

 

 


